
Dear Louisiana NATS Members: 

The Louisiana NATS Officers are happy to announce that we have a few spots for 
research presentations at the Louisiana NATS Conference. This could be a great 
opportunity for graduate students who wish to add conference presentations to their 
academic CVs. And, of course, if any of our full members wish to submit a proposal, 
please email me asap. 

If you wish to be considered, please submit a small presentation abstract. Pease 
include the title of your presentation, along with a small 150-300 word summary.You 
must include other presentation needs (electronics, mics, etc...) 

If you wish to offer a small recital to accompany your lecture, you must provide your 
own pianist/other musician(s). You must include other presentation needs (electronics, 
mics, etc...) 

  

Thanks, 

 
Johnnie Bankens  

 


